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JURUPA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT (JCSD)  

WELCOMES TWO NEW BOARD MEMBERS 
 
 
JURUPA VALLEY, CA (January 6, 2021) JCSD welcomed two new Board members at the 
regularly scheduled Board meeting on Monday, December 14, 2020. Lupe Nava and Bart Moreno 
were appointed to the seats vacated by retiring Board members Betty Anderson and Richard 
“Dickie” Simmons. Both new Board members bring a wealth of community service and knowledge 
to their roles.  
 
Lupe Nava, representing Division 2, was a resident of Eastvale for 16 years and moved to Jurupa 
Valley in 2019. She is a Safety and Regulatory Training Administrator at Metropolitan Water 
District of Southern California, where she has been employed for 25 years.  She holds a Bachelor 
of Arts degree in Public Administration. Mrs. Nava has been involved in the community including 
as a member of the Eastvale Events Committee. While a member, she helped establish annual 
events such as the Fall Festival and Picnic in the Park. Now in Jurupa Valley, she is a member of 
the Jurupa Valley Citizens Patrol. Mrs. Nava joined the Board to use her education, experience, 
and history of community service to serve both the Eastvale and Jurupa Valley communities.  
 
Bart Moreno, representing Division 4, is a life-long resident of the City of Eastvale.  He grew up 
working on his family’s farm that was once located on Hamner Avenue.  He attended local schools 
in the Jurupa Unified School District and graduated from Rubidoux High School.  He is the 
Executive Sports Manager at the SilverLakes Sports Complex in Norco. He holds a Bachelor of 
Arts degree from California State University, San Bernardino, and is pursuing a Master’s in 
Business Administration at Cal Baptist University. Mr. Moreno has served as the Booster Club 
President for the Girls High School Soccer Program and is currently serving on the Board of 
Directors for the Eastvale Chamber of Commerce. 

"We welcome the new Board members to the JCSD family and look forward to working together. 
JCSD provides essential services to the community and the Board of Director’s vision is the most 
critical part of that process. Mrs. Nava and Mr. Moreno are committed to moving forward and 
meeting the challenges in the service area” stated General Manager Chris Berch.  “With their 
leadership, we will continue to provide services in the safe, reliable, and cost-effective manner 
that our residents deserve."  
 
For more information, please visit our website at www.jcsd.us or email Alison Loukeh at 
aloukeh@jcsd.us. 

About JCSD 

Founded in 1956, the Jurupa Community Services District is a public governmental agency that provides 
services and programs to the cities of Jurupa Valley and Eastvale. It is governed by five elected 
representatives (Board of Directors) from both cities. Serving over 140,000 people in a 40-square-mile area, 
JCSD provides a variety of community services and programs, including water, sewer, streetlights, frontage 
landscape maintenance, graffiti abatement, and parks and recreation services. 
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